
Voluntary Water Use Restrictions 
 

The West Harris County Regional Water Authority (WHCRWA) has requested that all 
Municipal Utility Districts within its boundaries voluntarily reduce their water usage. 

While we have had small bouts of rain over the past few days, the overall drought continues 
to strain our water system and those other systems which help supply us. We ask that you 
help reduce this stress on our community’s water system by remaining mindful. Please 
ensure that your irrigation systems are leak free. 

If you see a water leak anywhere in our subdivision please report it immediately by calling 
(281) 398-8211 or by writing in to MUDCustomerService@Inframark.com. 
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